
APEX Terry Fox RUN and Open House

Welcome APEX community to a new year… in a new location!

Happy September everyone!  As you may have noticed, our APEX program has moved to the Millside Centre.  With a new location comes new opportunities and new adjustments.  Parking is a premium, so if the lots are full please use the side street across from the school to park.

Monday, September 23rd we will be having our Terry Fox run around the Millside field.  All students are welcome to come and run in memory of Terry Fox.  We will also be continuing the tradition of “Twoonies for Terry”.  Please feel free to bring a twoonie donation.

After the Terry Fox run, families are invited to stay for an informal open house to see our new APEX location and some of the new opportunities that are offered on site.  Hope to see all of you there!
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